
from the office of the Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 

FOR IMDIATE RELEASE 
January 17, 1977 

His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate of the Diocese of 

the Annenian Church of America, shall be in the East. St. Louts area 

from Januar,y 21 to 24 in order to participate in the commemoration of 

the 20th anniversary of the Holy Shoghagat Annenfan Church of Belleville, 

Illinois. 

Representatives of committees and organizations in the parish shall 

meet with the Primate on January 22 to report on current projects and 

. activities in the Armenian tommunity. On January 23, His Eminence shall 

celebrate the Divine Liturgy in the Holy Shoghagat Arrneni~n Church and 

conduct ground-blessing services for a new church edifice. 

The Armenian community of the are~, under the spirftua1 leadership of 

Dea~on Manoog Kelegian, welcomes His Eminence's visit and participation in 

these noteworthy events. 
-End-
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for further Information contact Steve Kambourian, 630 Second Avenue, New York, N.Y.10016, telephone:(212) 686-0710 


